
City of Costa Mesa and Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue Present 

Business Preparedness Academy  

PHASE II Training Experience 

September 27! 
 
Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue in collaboration with South Coast Metro Alliance and the Costa Mesa 
Chamber of Commerce has expanded the Business Preparedness Academy to a new Phase II 
training course for the business community.  
 
The Business Preparedness Academy Phase II course is designed for those who have already 
attended the first course of business training coordinated by the fire department and are ready 
for the next step in response-oriented training.  Pre-registration and proof of BPA Phase I 
participation required. Up to four members of your office may attend together. Space is limited! 
 
Your team will learn how to prepare for emergencies at work and improve disaster rescue skills 
including fire safety, search & rescue skills, medical treatment area set up and team response 
dynamics. Certificates of participation will be presented at the end of class. 
 
This training will focus on outdoor, physical, hands-on emergency response skills. Long 
pants/jeans and sturdy shoes/boots will be required to participate. Bring a jacket, sun & eye 
wear (hat, glasses, sunscreen, etc.) 
 

September 27 - 9:00 to 4:00. Sign- in begins at 845. You must attend the entire day! 
Fire Station 4 – 2300 Placentia Avenue. 

Parking is available at the City Corp Yard Lot next door to Fire Station.  
You are encouraged to carpool to the training. Please park in marked stalls only. 

 
A catered lunch will be provided. No offsite lunch option will be provided due to our time 
restrictions. Please include any food allergies in your registration information or feel free to 
bring your own meal/snack. 
 

Register your group today by completing the Business Preparedness Academy 

Registration Form to alliance@southcoastmetro.com 

  


